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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Traci Leach, Deputy City Manager 
 
Date:  January 9, 2024 
 
Reference:  Pillars 2, 5, 6, and Foundation  
 
 
Introduction:   
This discussion item is an opportunity for the City Council to provide staff with direction regarding 
the currently unallocated balance of American Rescue Plan (ARP) Act funding.   
 
Background: 
As part of the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021, the City of Coppell received a total allocation of 
$10.2 million.  At the September 14, 2021, Work Session, staff presented information regarding the 
guidelines for eligible uses of ARPA funds and discussed preliminary projects that meet the eligibility 
criteria.   In December 2021, April 2022, and February 2023, City Council identified initial priorities 
for projects and amended the priority projects for ARP funding, as circumstances and priorities 
changed. 
 
Staff will be seeking direction from City Council regarding allocation of the undesignated ARP funds. 
 
Legal Review:  
N/A 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
Unknown at this time 
 
Recommendation: 
Staff is seeking direction from City Council.  
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